
“EXPERIENCE”
January 16, 2022

Schoharie County Office for the Aging
518-295-2001

*****************************************************
“Nothing in the world is more dangerous than sincere 

ignorance and conscientious stupidity.” 
Martin Luther King Jr.

Our office will be closed on Monday, January 17 in observance 
of Martin Luther King Jr Day. NO meals will go out. 

We will re-open Tuesday, January 18 at 8 am!
*****************************************************
Schoharie County Office for the Aging is partnering with 
4everBods Health and Fitness Center for our January Life Chat.  
Join us as we address Senior Health. This event is open to all 
Senior members of the community Free of Charge. There will be 
class descriptions and demonstrations for all Senior classes 
offered. Silver Sneakers and Renew Active participating gym. 
Light refreshments following demonstrations. Please contact 
Deb Dyer at 518-295-2001 to reserve your spot.
January 19th at 2:00 pm-108 Railroad Ave., Middleburgh, N.Y.
*****************************************************
The Affordable Connectivity Program is a Federal 
Communications Commission program that helps connect families 
and households struggling to afford internet service. This new 
benefit  provides a discount of up to $30 per month toward 
broadband service for eligible households and up to $75 per month 
for households on qualifying Tribal lands. Eligible households can 
also receive a one-time discount of up to $100 to purchase a 
laptop, desktop computer, or tablet from participating providers.
Eligible households can enroll through a participating broadband 
provider or directly with the Universal Service Administrative 
Company (USAC) using an online or mail in application.
You can learn more about the benefit, including eligibility and 
enrollment information, by visiting www.fcc.gov/ACP, or by 
calling 877-384-2575.   
*****************************************************
We are again preparing income taxes! The process will be very 
similar to last year; a drop off appt, copies and intake left here for 
volunteers to complete, and then a pick-up appt to review and 
approve for efiling. Appointments will be taken for a February 7th 
start date. Please note we have screening questions we must ask 
everyone. Thank you for your patience.


